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Sharon Community School


Dear Parents,
On occasion, photographs of students and staff may be displayed on the school website or in local newspapers.  The district is very aware of the privacy and safety concerns of posting pictures on the web and is taking steps to ensure their privacy and safety.  The district will use the following guidelines to regulate the posting of pictures and names to the website:

1. Group photographs of athletic teams and extra-curricular activities or classroom activities may be displayed but students will not be identified by name.

2. Action photographs from athletic events or activities may be displayed on the website but students will not be identified by name.

3. Students’ names may appear for recognition purposes but not as part of a photograph where they can be identified by their name.

If you do not wish to have your child’s image appear on the website or in the local newspapers, please notify the district office in writing.  The district will make every effort to refrain from displaying your child’s image against your wishes.  However, the district cannot guarantee your child’s image will not appear in a group photograph.  You can significantly assist our efforts by discussing privacy issues with your child and asking your child to notify the photographer that she/he does not wish to be on the website.  In the event your child’s photograph does appear on the site accidentally, the district will remove the image immediately upon notification.

Sincerely,

Sara Andrus, Ed.D.
District Administrator
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